
1 

 

I s s u e  8  ( 1 9 / 2 0 )  -   2 0 t h  D e c e m b e r  2 0 1 9  

CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 
2019 

 20th December - School 
closes for Christmas at 
2.30pm 

 6th January - Staff Train-
ing Day, school will not be 
open to pupils 

 7th January - School 
opens for Spring Term 

 8th/9th January - Parent 
Consultations 

 9th January - Swimming 
re-commences for Class 3 

 9th January - Mark Crom-
ack Football re-starts 

 13th January - Class 3  
Cake stall 

 17th January—Mrs 
Jameson’s music lessons 
start 

 w/c 20th January - After 
School Clubs due to start 

 20th January - Judo Club 
re-starts 

 30th January - Year 3 last 
swimming session 

 3rd February - Class 2 
Cake Stall 

 6th February - Year 5 
swimming starts 

 14th February - School 
closes for Half-Term 

More information can be found at   

www.carltonminiottacademy.org 

As mentioned in our previous newsletter, there will be new lunch menus in 
place after the Christmas Holidays, a copy of which is attached to this news-
letter for your information.  These new choices are now available on 
ParentPay for you to place your orders.  Please note that when booking on 
ParentPay you will only be required to choose the main course and your 
child will be able to choose their pudding on the day. 

When you come to make your orders on ParentPay you will notice we have 
5 ’Themed Days’ over the term and there are different meal choices on 
these days.                                                                                                                              
Thursday 23rd January (week 3) - Chinese New Year                                                                                         
Monday 3rd February (week 2) - Yorkshire Pudding Day                                                                  
Friday 14th February  (week 3) - Valentine Lunch                                                                  
Tuesday 3rd March (week 2) - British Pie Week                                                            
Wednesday 1st April (week 3) - Easter Lunch             

New Lunch Menus 

Water Bottles 
Our policy is for our pupils to have access to a drink of water in school.  Pu-
pils will be provided with a water bottle when they start school in Septem-
ber in Reception Class.  Parents are then to provide a named water bottle, 
for their child, which is to be taken home at the end of the week (or more 
frequently) to be washed.  

If your child does not have a water bottle of their own they are now availa-
ble to buy from school, for your child to keep, at a cost of £1 per bottle. 

We would like to wish all our children and families a 
very Happy Christmas and New Year. 

MSA Vacancy 
We have a vacancy for a Midday Supervisory Assistant.  If you are interested 
in applying please see details on our school website or contact the School 
Office for more information. 
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